
The Drink DNS server at FOSDEM
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The great technical conference FOSDEM resumed physical activity after two years of purely on-
line events. I had the pleasure to make a small talk at the DNS devroom <https://fosdem.org/
2023/schedule/track/dns/> about the Drink dynamic authoritative DNS server <https://www.
bortzmeyer.org/drink.html>.

The slides are available on the official site <https://fosdem.org/2023/schedule/event/
dns_implementation_of_the_drink_server/>. The recorded video is available at the same place,
as well as links to the source code, etc.
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